
SB 2352 

(Committee Immunity) 

 

There should be NO government immunity while working in the scope of any government 

position.  

There is federal case law stating that you can be held liable for acts even if you have government 

immunity.  

I can assure you ALL executive meetings and government immunity will be challenged legally if 

such an anti-American bill is passed.  

It is time for a people’s legal revolution against corruption in government and corrupt courts that 

protect that corruption.  

We the people run this government not the government running the people!  

Anyone who votes for such immunity has something to hide and we will eventually get the 

evidence and you will be charge in the court of law! 

We need more transparency and accountability in the government not more secrecy. 

NO to any more government immunity! 

 

 

 

 


